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January 27, 2015 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re: Reply Comments  

In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power's Proposed Revisions to Electric Service 
Schedule No. 193, Demand Side Management (“DSM”) Cost Adjustment –  
Docket No. 14-035-T14 
 

On January 14, 2015, the Public Service Commission of Utah (“Commission”) issued an Order Setting 
Schedule and Suspending Tariff and Notice of Hearing in the above referenced matter. Rocky 
Mountain Power (“Company”) provides these reply comments in response to comments filed January 
21, 2015 by the Division of Public Utilities, the Office of Consumer Services and Utah Clean Energy 
(collectively, the “Parties”).  
 
The Company appreciates Parties’ comments in support of adjusting the Schedule 193 Surcharge rate 
to 3.62% effective February 1, 2015. The Company also supports this adjustment and believes it is a 
reasonable first step in bringing the demand-side management balancing account into balance while 
minimizing the 2015 impact on customer rates. The Company will discuss the balancing account with 
the Steering Committee at its next meeting, and request a second adjustment mid-year if warranted. 
 
The Company will also discuss the DSM carrying charge with the Division of Public Utilities at a 2015 
Steering Committee meeting, so it can be addressed in a future proceeding. 
 
Informal inquiries regarding this filing may be directed to Michael Snow, DSM Regulatory Projects 
Manager, at (801) 220-4214. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kathryn Hymas 
Vice President, Demand Side Management 
 
cc: Division of Public Utilities 
 Office of Consumer Services 
 Utah Clean Energy 
 Utah Association of Energy Users 


